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WINCHESTER HOME 

& GARDEN CLUB

Dear Garden Club Members: 
We have truly missed you. Can’t believe that it has been over a year 

that we have not seen all of you!! Thank heavens for Zoom which 

gave us the ability to connect virtually. However, with God’s will, 

we will be meeting once again this year.

To those of you who have taken a year off because Zoom was not 

your thing, we hope you will rejoin us as we plan to meet monthly, 

in person, probably with masks on, but we will MEET! We have 

secured the use of Manion Hall at St. Eulalia’s for our meetings. 

Our first meeting will be Wednesday, September 15th at the home of 

Rose Beecher in her beautiful garden. This meeting will be mostly 

SOCIAL so we can cautiously mix and mingle and enjoy one 

another’s company once again. To be safe, we will be serving a  

“bag lunch” which will be supported by our Board and Club.  

Misty Florez will have her dahlias on display, and we invite any one 

of you to bring your dahlias or prize flowering plant for display as 

well. An invitation to Rose’s house will be sent out shortly and 

please note there will be a rain date.

Mary Grassi and committee are busy planning programs for the 

year. All are not yet set in stone, so if you have any suggestions, 

please feel free to send them Mary’s way (marygrassi@verizon.net). 

For all you new members, Maureen Conway will be contacting you 

soon to secure a photo for our 2021-2022 yearbook. If you would 

like to just send one along, she can be reached at 

maureenconway@yahoo.com.

Dues for the up-coming year are $50 and can be paid online by 

going to our website https://whgclub.org/membership-renew/  

or can be mailed to Liz Darby at 26 Eaton St. front.

Please mark our calendars for September 18th – Winchester Town 

Day – WHGC will have a pop-up booth sale. Details can be found 

on the following page.

Meetings 2021 

9/15 - Social Rose Beecher’s Home  

10/20  - St. Eulalia’s Manion Hall 

11/17 - St. Eulalia’s Manion Hall 

12/8 - WCC  Holiday Luncheon 

1/19 - St. Eulalia’s Manion Hall 

2/16 - St. Eulalia’s Manion Hall 

3/16 - St. Eulalia’s Manion Hall 

4/27 - St. Eulalia’s Manion Hall 

May - Luncheon TBD

Check us out and fo"ow us on Instagram winchester_hgc

WHGC QR CODE 

1. Open the Camera app from 
the Home screen on your 
device.

2. Hold your device so that the 
QR code appears in the 
viewfinder in the Camera app. 
Your device recognizes the 
QR code and shows a 
notification.

3. Tap the notification to open 
the link associated with the 
QR code.

https://support.apple.com/kb/HT205659%23open-camera
mailto:marygrassi@verizon.net
mailto:maureenconway@yahoo.com
https://whgclub.org/membership-renew/
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Winchester Home and Garden Club 
POP UP SHOP at Town Day 

Saturday, September 18th  
Since we could not have our annual Spring Plant Sale this year, we thought we would have a  

Pop Up Shop during Town Day! We’ve secured a booth and will pull together some special 

items for sale. This will be a smaller event than our Spring Plant Sale, but it will be a fun way  

to sell some unique items and also make many more people aware of our Club.

You can help make this a fun event by contributing:

Here is a Sign Up Genius with slots for all of the things mentioned above: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4EAEA92AA1FC1-whgc 

 

Logistics. You may either bring your items to the Winchester Home & 

Garden Club tent at 7am on Saturday Sept 18 the day of sale (this would be 

best) or drop items off at Christine’s house beforehand (please ca" me at 

781-721-7230 or email at me@christineschmitt.com to arrange).

Please contact Christine and Mai with any questions, and thank you 

so much for supporting the Club with this fun event! 

  

Fall Plant Containers (outdoor or indoor) 

Use grasses, gourds, mums—anything that says 

Fall! Our plant containers are always a big hit,  

so please sign up—you can always collaborate 

with a friend on one too!

Apple Pies If you enjoy making pies—we will 

sell them! 

Garden Items (sma" sculptures, birdbaths or feeders, 

garden stakes, outdoor pots, etc.) Anything that is 

beautiful or useful in the garden!

Perennials  We will not have as many as our 

normal Plant Sale, but we hope to have a nice 

assortment. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4EAEA92AA1FC1-whgc
mailto:me@christineschmitt.com
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He"o Fe"ow WHGC Members!  

If you are around any of the dates below, please consider 
helping with the fountain clean up! We have six slots left for 
the Fall – if you are not familiar with the Sign-UP Genius no 
worries, just email me what week works best for you and I 
will sign you up: mai_harrison02@hotmail.com

Thank you for your consideration! - Mai   

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/
8050a4caea728a46-whgc2 

  

• Week September 5-11  

• Week September 12- 18  

• Week September 19- 25  

• Week September 26- 2  

• Week October 3-9  

• Week October 17-23 

New Urn on the Town Common Looking Lovely!

mailto:mai_harrison02@hotmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050a4caea728a46-whgc2
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050a4caea728a46-whgc2
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